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I live with the food I purchase weekly at the People’s Coop Farmers Market in 

Portland.  The Snap match has been very sustaining for me to get fresh vegetables 

and fruits.  Im low income elderly and want to energetically ask you to support in any 

way you can the continuation of these programs for Farmers Markets.  Also, the local 

farmers are going to be more and more important in the coming years, they do a 

fantastic job brining these fresh vegetables and fruits to the market and these 

programs help them immensely. Those match dollars can only be used to support 

them. My life and health depends on these programs. 

Thank You for your work and Im so hopeful that these matches and grants can 

continue. 

Janet Marie 


